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Pop Up Playgroups  
We move to a new location in March, join 
us at Lady Emily Reserve in Skye as we 
continue the fun we have at Pop Up 
Playgroup.   
https://www.frankston.vic.gov.au/Our-
Community/Family-
Services/Playgroups/Pop-up-Playgroup.  
 

 
 

We will also be celebrating National 
Playgorup Week on 23 March at Lady 
Emily Reserve 9.30am – 11.30am  
 
Scan the QR code below 
to book in  
 
Come along and find 
information about your local playgroup.  

Whats on? 
Introducing a New Pop Up Baby Playgroup 
for Babies under 12 months.   
Bookings open every Wednesday  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
https://artscentre.frankston.vic.gov.au/Whats-
On/Season-Shows/Are-We-There-Yet  
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Get Active Victoria  

 Round 6 of the Get Active Kids Voucher 
Program is now open! Victorian families 
with a Health Care Card or Pensioner 
Concession Card can apply for up to $200 
to support their child’s sport and active 
recreation activities. Find out more at 
www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers 

Applications close Wednesday, 10 May 
2023. 

http://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers


 

 

What is a Supported Playgroup? 
Supported Playgroups are a safe and friendly place for you 
and your child to have fun while receiving parenting tips 
and support. Sessions are run weekly during school terms 
by qualified early years professionals in your local 
community.  

Supported Playgroup is a great way to meet other families 
in your local area and one-on-one in-home support is also 
optional for eligible families. 

These playgroups are supported by the Department of 
Families, Fairness and Housing and are free to attend. 

Who is eligible to attend?                              
Supported Playgroups are available to: 

 families with a Commonwealth Health Care Card (or visa 
equivalent for refugees and migrants) 

 children aged from birth up to school age. 

 families where a family member who has identified as 
Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander; 

 families who are looking after children in kinship care (out 
of home care); 

 families referred by Child FIRST 

 families referred from or receiving Enhanced Maternal and 
Child Health services 

Supported Playgroups are currently located in 
the following venues: 

 Aldercourt Primary School - Frankston North 

 Lyrebird Community Centre - Carrum Downs 

 Lakewood Child & Family Centre - Frankston 

 Karingal Place - Karingal 

 Orwill Street Community House - Frankston 

 Mahogany Rise Child and Family Centre - Frankston North 

More Information 

 Playgroups will run in line with all current Covid 
guidelines.   

To find out more about our Supported Playgroup sessions 
please call Council’s Playgroup Development Officer 
on 9293 7156 or email playgroups@frankston.vic.gov.au   
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